[bookmark: _GoBack]ATTENTION!!!
ALL 5th graders who signed up for band at Evans MS
(put a “1” next to band on your choice sheet)
We are so excited you have decided to be a part of the award-winning Evans Band!  And now, it’s time to pick an instrument!  We have two dates available where you can come to Evans and try out all the different instruments and see which one works best for you.  
We will have appointments available on Saturday, April 11th, from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. and Monday, April 13th, from 4:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  To sign up for an appointment with a band director, have your parent go to our website: 
 Evansband.com, and find the link to sign up for an appointment.
We are looking forward to meeting you!  This is such an exciting time!!!
If you have any questions, feel free to contact an Evans band director. 
Brittney Williams, Director of Bands  bwilliams@mckinneyisd.net	 
Matt McGann, assistant director   mmcgann@mckinneyisd.net
Briana Burns, assistant director   brburns@mckinneyisd.net
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